
                                                                                                                   Sunday 7TH March   3RD Sunday of Lent   

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 

Recently Deceased 

Mary Joyce Bell  

Fr. Anthony Smith  

Fr. Padraig Donovan  

Billy & Noel O Connor 

Michael Fallon  

Liam Costello  

Joan Ivory  

Brona Griffin 

John Mooney  

Vincent Lynch  

Emer Holohan  

Mick Elliott  

Pat Kirwan  

Gerard Mc Hugh                         

Anniversaries 

James O Hare  

Terry Orr 

Deceased members of the Beggs Family  

Gerry Crawford  

Seamus O Neill  

Bridget Kavanagh  

John & Nora O’Sullivan  

James,Macy & Tommy Brennan 

Larry O’ Neill  

Delia Rochford  

Ann Lavelle  

Brendan Tissdall  

Birthday Remembrance  

James Reilly  

John Madden  

Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a 

selection of cards available on table in Fr 

Brendan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road please 

fill in details on brown envelopes provided 

and place envelope with Mass offering in 

letter box or safe at back of church If you 

need us to post out cards to you please ph 

Catherine 087 6174498 please give a few 

days’ notice if you want masses offered or 

candles lit on particular days  email in your 

requests to judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  

Please be extra careful if you are in Church 

to wipe down seats and anything you touch 

and not to gather around talking in groups 

Stay Safe and hopefully, we will all be able 

to gather for worship again very soon. 

Can you spare 30 minutes of quite time  

Link for a relaxed input on meditation by a 

Dominican from Cork retreat centre: 

Watch "Finding the balance a reflection with 

Fr. Stephen Cummins" 

https://youtu.be/383V-0PoVus 

 

Novena of Grace St Francis Xavier  

you can follow novena at www.sacredspace.ie 

or by logging on to Gardiner St Parish 

www.gardinerstparish.ie each eve at 7.30pm 

for Mass  

Mass times this week 

 Monday 8TH March to Friday 12TH March   our 

Daily Mass will be streamed live at 9.30am each 

day as unfortunately during the current restrictions 

no one is allowed attend Mass 

Church will open Monday to Friday for private 

prayer from 11am to 4.30pm unless we have a 

funeral 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society wish to 

acknowledge with thanks your continued support to them 

Amount Donated during February was 1085.00   You can still 

leave your donations in safe at back of church.  we ask if you can 

to use the  Blue envelopes on tables in Church for your donations 

and place envelopes in Safe at back of Church there are more 

demands than ever on the Society for help at this time of 

pandemic so any help would be appreciated. 

EASTER MASS BOUQUETS ARE NOW 

AVAILABLE ON TABLE AT BACK OF 

CHURCH  

PLEASE FILL IN NAMES YOU WISH TO HAVE 

INCLUDED IN OUR MASSES OVER EASTER 

WEEKEND AND PLACE SHEET WITH NAMES 

AND OFFERING INTO BROWN ENVELOPES 

PROVIDED AND PLACE ENVELOPE IN SAFE 

AT BACK OF CHRUCH  

ALL PROCEEDS FROM SALE OF EASTER 

MASS BOUQUETS THIS YEAR WILL GO TO 

OUR LADYS HOPSPICE HAROLDS CROSS  

MASS BOUQUETS ARE 6.00 EACH 5.00 MASS 

OFFERING AND 1 EURO FOR CARD. 
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